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Kia ora koutou 
  

Welcome to this month's newsletter. In this edition we have: 

• Our next event about heritage trees 

• A profile of our new committee member Danny Sutcliffe 

• Introducing our new committee members to our projects 

• A research survey to help Predator Free Wellington 

• Some more tips for reducing your landfill contributions 

• Vote for Bird of the Year Te Manu Rongonui o Te Tau 

We hope you are getting a chance to get out and about to enjoy this sunshine in 

some of our wonderful green spaces! 

 

Read the latest newsletter here 
 
 

https://mailchi.mp/4cb34d162152/forest-bird-wellington-branch-newsletter-october
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